
   We are asking for your assistance. Please check to see what your 
children take to school in their backpacks or in their vehicles.  Please remind 
them that items such as toy guns, toy knives, lighters, and other contraband 
are not allowed and any violation will be taken seriously.  All incidents will be 
reported to the BISD Police and Security Services Department.
          From the first day of the school to the last, BISD campuses are places to 
learn and should be safe, welcoming, and secure.  Drugs, alcohol, weapons, 
and disruptive behavior will not be tolerated.  Any student who violates laws 
at school will not only be subject to disciplinary action as stated in BISD Board 
Policies, but may also be subject to arrest by the police and/or legal action 
may be taken. Additional information is provided in the 2021–2022 
Student Code of Conduct/Student – Parent Handbook. 
                      The safety of our students and 
employees is our top priority. Call 
our Campus CrimeStoppers 
Hotline, which is available 24 hours 
a day, 7 days a week for the reporting 
of illegal or suspicious activity in and 
around our campuses and facilities. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support.
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